
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

September 4, 1997 

 

 

To:  Carol Keeley 

Unit Chief, Historical and Executive Review Unit 

 

From:  Laura Denk 

 

Subject: Follow-Up on Request for Additional Information on Carlos Bringuier and Carlos 

Quiroga (FBI-25) 

 

The Assassination Records Review Board staff has completed its review of the Headquarters records 

that the FBI produced in response to the Review Board’s request for additional information on Carlos 

Bringuier and Carlos Quiroga.  We found no additional assassination records in the Headquarters 

files.   

 

We reviewed documents from the following Headquarters files on Carlos Bringuier: 

 

l64-330, section 20     97-4110, section 3 

97-4196, section 1     100-445949, section 8 

100-446443      105-122482, section 1 

105-10081, section 1     105-95357, section 6 

105-100081, sections 4, 5    105-105899, section 1 

105-107224, section 1    105-114272 

105-148358, section 1    105-217924 

105-104974      109-584, sects. 5, 54, 56, 64 

164-0       190-0 

190-6118      190-NO 

190-C2      190-1095151  

 

We reviewed documents from the following Headquarters files on Carlos Quiroga: 

 

62-114963, section1     622C-HQ, section 177 



64-200, section 6     64-25441 

92B-HQ      100-404725, section 1 

105-C7, section 11     105-326501 

105-139050      109-C12, sections 15, 16 

115-5191      185-789, section 38 

199-20560 

 

We have not yet finished our review of documents on Carlos Bringuier and Carlos Quiroga from the 

field offices. 


